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Saturday 21st March 2020 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

We hope that you and the whole family are all doing ok. 

 

In the light of more recent and new Government updates regarding the need to reduce 

gatherings of larger numbers of people, and our desire to continually reduce risk to our 

pupils and families, we are slightly amending next week’s arrangements for schooling for 

children whose parents are classed as ‘Key Workers’. 

 

Our staff team will still be providing support for the parents of ‘Key Workers’ who absolutely 

require school, to enable them to continue their essential work. However, this will not now 

take place at our sister school of Bishop Rawle C.E. (A) Primary, but will instead still be here 

at St. Werburgh’s.  

 

As developments, circumstance, and advice changes, then we are sure that you 

understand that our provision of care may change again – which could then lead to a 

change of site, or for limited hours. We will continue to communicate with you through 

email and the website. 

 

The Government advice is that the safest thing is to keep your child at home and away 

from others – ‘Social Distancing’. Therefore, please only make use of this school care 

service if you absolutely have to. Please be aware that the school structure and classes 

will not be the same as usual due to the circumstances which we face as a school and as 

a nation. This is simply to keep you child, your family, our staff and our staff’s families safe.  

 

Please can we also ensure that if children are being kept at home, then they should 

remain at home and not visit school, or be out socialising with any others. 

 

The children of Government-identified ‘Key Workers’ who have already told us that your 

children will remain in school, should therefore come to St. Werburgh’s at 8.45am as usual, 

and for this week, may still wear appropriate and practical non-uniform clothing and bring 

PE/Games kit.  Again, please can children bring their own snack for break-time and a 

bottle of water, as fruit and milk services have been discontinued by the providers. 

***Please can children in need of medication ensure that this is again brought into school 

on Monday. 



 

 

St. Werburgh’s C. E. (A) Primary School 
 

Love to learn, Love God, Love one another 

 

 

Holt Lane, Kingsley, Staffordshire, ST10 2BA. Tel: 01538 702355. e-mail: office@st-werburghs.staffs.sch.uk 

 
 

    

 

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

 

As before, please can you ensure that if your child, or anyone in the household, displays 

any symptoms previously discussed, such as a cough, or raised temperature, then the 

family should, as before, self-isolate for a period of 14 days. There is no exception to this 

and we thank you for following this responsibly in order to keep everyone safe. 

 

Apologies for the change of venue and any slight inconvenience which this may cause, 

but we are sure that you understand that the situation is ever-changing as we continue to 

support you, our school family, as we work together in these unprecedented times. 

 

May we thank you for all of the kind messages of support we have received, the well-

wishing received by the staff means a great deal to us all. 

 

Please take care of yourself and each other, and enjoy the rest of the Mother’s Day 

weekend. 

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 
 


